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Dear Parents and Guardians,





                       2/15/18
Sister Rosemary, Sister Susan, Mr. Aument and Ms. Glatts have designated March as an appreciation month for all our students and their families.

On Thursday, March 22nd we have planned our Family Appreciation Night.  The night will start with a spaghetti dinner prepared by some of our faculty and the culinary arts students and will follow with BINGO. Dinner will be served from 6:00 P.M. until 7:00 P.M. After dinner, there will be time for families to go in the auditorium for BINGO.  BINGO will begin at 7:10 P.M. and will end at 8:15 P.M.

In order to plan for dinner, we need to know how many will be joining us for dinner and BINGO that evening. If you would like to join us, please fill out the form below. The form is due no later than THURSDAY, MARCH 15, 2018.
PLEASE HAVE YOUR CHILD RETURN THE BOTTOM FORM TO THE ACTIVITIES OFFICE BY MARCH 15th. 
Sincerely,

Mr. Carchidi,

Activities Director

************************************************************************

SPAGHETTI DINNER/BINGO RSVP FORM---MARCH 22, 2018
STUDENT NAME________________________________HOMEROOM________________

_____YES, (#)______ will be attending to have dinner.

_____YES, we will be staying to play Bingo

PLEASE RETURN BY THURSDAY, MARCH 15, 2018
